
The SHIF Management Committee invites you to a
virtual General Meeting of Insured Persons on

Tuesday 8 December 2020 from 12:00 to 14:00 (Geneva time)

You will find all the information on how to connect on the SHIF website 
(www.ilo.org/shif) and on the ILO intranet in due time

Interpretation in English, French and Spanish will be provided 

The SHIF Management Committee and the Secretariat will provide an 
update of the SHIF (financial situation, SHIF Online, new network of health 

care providers, etc…) and will answer your questions. 


